
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
31st January 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

On Tuesday this week, 29 of 

our key stage 2 children 

travelled to Sheffield to 

perform in the Young Voices 

2025 concert, along with 

around 5,000 other children! 

This was a fantastic event and 

such a great opportunity for 

them to perform in a large 

concert venue. It was a very 

long and tiring day but the 

children didn’t let this put 

them off and all performed to 

the best of their ability all day. 

Their behaviour was 

impeccable and Mrs Warner, 

Mrs Darley, Miss Coates and I 

were very proud of them all.  

 

 
 

 
 

Ovi Jacob 

Great work in RE Super work in maths 

Hattie Benji 

Giving 100% in maths Giving 100% in 
geography 

Darcie Sophie P 

Wonderful attitude to all 
learning 

Amazing perseverance in 
maths 

Florence Violet  

Pushing herself in maths Pushing herself in maths 
 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.2% 

Class 1 97.3% 

Class 2 98.1% 

Class 3 98.1% 

Class 4 95.7% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Friday 7th February   PTA meeting in school 14.00 

Friday 14th February   School closes for half term 

Monday 24th February  School reopens  

Wed 26th February  Parents Evening 

Thursday 27th February Class 3 Skipping Comp – Armley 

Tuesday 1st April    Class 4 Big Dance Off 
 

 

 
 

C1 Logan For displaying our half 
term’s value of Compassion 

 

C2 Kaitlyn  

C3 Amelia Br 

C4 Stan 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 117 33 

Lotherton 173 48 

Parlington 145 34 

Hazlewood 174 41 

 

Message from the Office 

Don’t forget to keep up to date 

with the topics in your child’s 

class this term with the class 

newsletters which can be found 

on each class’s wall on Dojo. 

 
The PTA will be meeting in school 

at 2pm on Friday 7th February to 

discuss plans for the new year. 

New faces are always welcome so 

please come along and see what 

the PTA is all about.  

A company is coming before half 

term to measure up for trim trail. 

We are hoping we can get this 

work booked in and completed 

ready for the summer! 


